The Old Ilminsterians Association

The Old Farmhouse,

24, Church Street,

Merriott,

Somerset, TA16 5PS

31St May 2013

Dear  _____________

Please find below details of our 2013 Re-union, to be held on Saturday 13th July. Please note the change in church service time this year. The day is set out as follows:

12.00 noon
Church Service at St. Mary's.
All welcome.

13.30pm
Lunch at The Shrubbery Hotel.
All welcome

6.30pm
AGMs at The Shrubbery Hotel.
Old Ilminsterians only

7.45pm
Annual Dinner.
Old Ilminsterians only

This year, our guest speaker at the dinner will be Mr Roger Swann. Roger is an old boy of the school and currently the Mayor of Ilminster.

This letter also acts as the notice convening the OIA Charitable Association AGM, which will take place at 6.30pm, immediately before the OIA AGM. The Trustees have decided to close the OIA Charitable Association following this AGM since its aims have been fulfilled with the building of the stained glass window. As a result, no donations will be treated as gift aided either this year or going forward.

Members will be saddened to hear of the passing of Pat Bilyard, losing his battle with cancer earlier in April. Pat was most recently Treasurer of the Association and instrumental in setting up the charitable status that helped with funding for the stained glass window project. His ever-optimistic attitude and cheery personality will be missed by us all.

As every year, I would again like express our gratitude to those who so generously give money in support of the Association. With no annual subscription and a desire to keep the Re-union costs to a minimum, these donations are crucial to our financial health. In an effort to minimize postage costs, I would like to confirm those members who wish to continue to receive the annual letter so please can you return the attached otherwise your name will be removed from the list going forward.

Finally, can I remind those who started or left in 1953 or 1963 that this year is your 60th or 50th anniversary so see who you can make contact with and bring along.

I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on the 13th.

Regards

Mike Tutcher

Visit our Website at :
http://www.oldilminsterians.org.uk
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